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Booking full-day provision? The School Information Centre is here to 
help!  
 

Dear Parents,  

If you require any advice or support completing an application  
for full-day provision for your child at one of Hamburg’s schools,  
please feel free to contact our GBS team between 1 February and 31 May 2024. 

Our GBS team is based in the School Information Centre (SIZ) and will be more than happy to 
advise you by phone, email or in person (appointment required).  

 

You can reach us by phone on 040 428 63 35 79  

 Tuesdays, 2 p.m. - 4 p.m. and 
 Wednesdays and Thursdays, 10 a.m. - 12 p.m.  

or by email at gbs-beratung@bsb.hamburg.de 

 

You can also find further information and support regarding full-day provision at 

www.hamburg.de/schulen/ganztag 

 

Office for Schools and Vocational Training 
School Information Centre (SIZ)  
Hamburger Straße 125 a 
22083 Hamburg 
Tel.: 040 428 99 22 11  
schulinformationszentrum@bsb.hamburg.de  
www.hamburg.de/bsb/siz 
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